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In October two seminars were given to inform the students about the Mission Idea Contest and its
rules for participation. The first seminar was scheduled on Tuesday, October 26““, 9:00 am, a second
seminar was held on October 26", 12:00 am. The presentation of Marco Schmidt was related to the
general concept of nano satellites and its opportunities for innovative research as well as the Mission
Idea Contest itself.

Most of the students were participants from the space master program of the local institute.
Furthermore interested students outside the University of Wuerzburg were invited. In total 49
students attended the seminars.

During the presentation discussions related to the requirements and evaluation criteria came up.
Especially questions to the evaluation of the feasibility were raised from the students.

Two student groups already expressed their interest to submit a proposal.

Best regards

Marco Schmidt



